
For information in Braille, large
print or audio call 03452 66 01 15, 
Textphone 03457 22 33 55 or to
see a copy of our Principles of 
Community Engagement about

changes to the Post Office
network, visit our website 

postofficeviews.co.uk
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To view information
about the branch

SCAN HERE:

Northfield Post Office
Premier Store

11 Byron Square, Northfield, 
Aberdeen AB16 7LL

Your New Branch is 
Due to Open

We recently asked your views on some 
key areas about our plans to restore a 

local Post Office service.  We received 1 
response which didn't raise any concerns 
about access.  Staff will be fully trained in 
all aspects of Post Office work, to include 
excellent customer service and the need 

to respect customer confidentiality.

We are pleased to let you know that 
your new branch is due to open on 

Monday 19 September 2022 at 13:00.

We hope that you will enjoy using the 
new Post Office.


